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I am adamantly opposed to the bill LD 227, An Act Regarding Health Care in the 
State.  This bill clearly undermines the authority of parents trying to raise their 
children in a climate clearly not conductive to children being allowed to be children.  
Our kids are not mature enough to make life-altering decisions on their own and 
decisions about gender identity etc. should not be allowed in children as they are still 
developing and growing mentally, physically and emotionally.  They are in no way 
ready for making these decisions that will affect the rest of their lives.  I hope this bill 
is trashed as it should be.  It is absolutely ridiculous. Maine and our legislators have 
disappointed me once again. 


